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Sent: 07 November 2022 14:56

To: Jayne Owen

Subject: Planning Applications PF/22/2447 and PF/22/2456

Dear Jayne Owen

Further to my emails and enclosures concerning the above applications which I sent to you on
4th November, I am attaching several photographs in real time of the parking issues on the
land coloured blue on the plans sent on 4 Novbember.

This land belongs to 21 Home Farm Rise

The owner is currently in residence and as you can see from the attached photos access to and
egress from both the proposed properties the subject of applications number 2247 and 2456
would be impossible.

Photo 21 home farm rise path 3 - also shows the entrance (double gates behind the bins) to
the parking space on Turnip House. It is really tricky for cars to get in there and in fact the
previous owner had a range rover and couldn't get in at all and parked it on Home Farm Rise.
Another thing which has occurred to me how would rubbish be removed from of these
proposed sites. The bin lorry can't get down there and it wouldn't be possible to leave the bins

on the coloured blue land.

I do believe a site visit is required because when looking at both these applications on paper,
one does not get a sense of the gravity and impact of them.

I look forward to hearing from you with answers to my questions.
Please acknowledge receipt of this and my earlier emails.

Thank you
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